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28/10/2022 

MISS MARISSA FLOYD 
18 / 22 FISHER RD 
DEE WHY NSW 2099 

RE: DA2022/1510 -9  Francis Street DEE WHY NSW 2099 

I am the owner of mk skin and beauty, located in 18/22 Fisher Road. 

I am strongly against the proposed development. The amount of noise generated by the 
construction will be detrimental to my business.We need a quiet environment to work in and 
there is already enough noise as it is from the passing traffic. There is a complete lack of 
parking for a development of this size.The amount of extra traffic this will bring to Fisher Road 
will be ridiculous. There is constantly traffic backed up as it is on a regular day.The height of 
this building is also a huge concern. This is so unfair for the other tenants in the building too, 
most who work in the medical field.We are all still trying to re build our businesses from covid 
as majority of us are service based and didn't have the opportunity to work from home or offer 
a "take away " option. 
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